

OCTLA Schedule and COVID-19

To the OCTLA Community

As many of you know, there was a directive from the Governor to cancel large-scale events across the state. Local businesses, sporting events, amusement parks, and a variety of venues and programs have been shut down or cancelled as a result of the COVID-19 situation.

Based on the recommendations by the California Department of Public Health, and in alignment with the efforts of other organizations across the state, OCTLA has decided it safest to make changes to our upcoming calendar:

March 26 - E-Discovery MCLE Seminar at Tustin Ranch Golf Club - This event is cancelled. If you have sent payment for this event, OCTLA will be contacting you regarding a refund or a credit.

April 15 - Breakfast Round Table Meeting - This event is cancelled.

April 23 - Bad Faith MCLE Seminar at Tustin Ranch Golf Club - For the time being, this event remains on our schedule. We will provide an update as this date approaches.

April 28 - CAOC's Annual Justice Day - We are waiting to hear from CAOC regarding the status of Justice Day. In the meantime, OCTLA would advise any potential attendees to please ensure you protect your flight/hotel costs in case the event is cancelled. We will provide notice of CAOC's final decision regarding this event when we have it.

May 1-2 - CAOIE/OCTLA Palm Springs Seminar - For the time being, this program does remain on calendar. OCTLA would advise any potential attendees to please ensure you protect your travel/hotel costs in case the event is cancelled. We will provide timely notice of any changes to the scheduling of this event.

We are truly sorry for any inconvenience that the changes to our schedule may have caused. This is uncharted territory for our organization, and we are doing the best we can to serve our members, while still protecting them against public health concerns. We intend to resume our regular schedule as soon as the situation permits. Until then, we will keep you all apprised of our upcoming programs and any new developments.

We thank you for your continued support of OCTLA. Please feel free to contact me or Executive Director Janet Thornton with any specific questions or concerns. Otherwise, I wish you and your families the best of health.

Jonathan Dwork, Esq. OCTLA President

